Stony Brook Spine & Injury Center, PC
207 Hallock Road Stony Brook NY 11790

phone (631) 751-0000 fax (631) 751-1234
Drmarks380@aol.com
October 5, 2008

John Tierney, Esq.

100 Main Street

Pt. Jefferson NY 11737

RE: Breakfast Meeting Follow-Up

Dear Mr. Tierney,

It was a pleasure to meet with you on Wednesday. I was very pleased you found the educational materials I shared with you beneficial to your practice as well as the concept of waiting a period of time after the end of active care to allow the effects of the injuries of your clients to manifest and be accurately documented.

I look forward to meeting with both you and your staff on a monthly basis to go over the 2 new educational pieces that are developed monthly and add color copies to your binder. This will keep you and your staff informed on that latest research that will help positively impact your current and future cases. Equally important is that it will cost you a cup of very good coffee.

While I am with you, as always, if you have any cases that you would like me to review, it would be my pleasure. That is the fun and easy part for me as it is what I do every day. I can answer many questions about your current cases regarding the quality and completeness of the documentation as well as making any recommendations should there still be diagnostic dilemmas.
In addition, I urge you to visit www.TeachLawyers.com. It is a free Web site with a significant amount of medical demonstrative evidence to review.

I look forward to working with you and again, I wanted to thank you for taking the time to meet with me.

Respectfully,

Mark Studin DC, FASBE(C), DAAPM, DAAMLP
